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      NEWSLETTER Term 3, Week 7, 2012 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen each 

day at Warlawurru School. Please ask 

your child if they were chosen today. 

Honesty = being truthful to others and to yourself. 
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Our school enrolment is 52 students. 

Last week at Red Hill! 
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Mr Graham proudly displays his 

Graduation Certificate. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Wakakirri Film Festival: Friday Sept 7th-Students have taken home permis-

sion forms so they can be part of this great event. Seniors and Middle Primary 

students will attend from 10am, and Juniors will join them at 12.30 for lunch 

and the film premiere. Parents are welcome to join us at the Civic Hall at 

1.30pm. The day may finish later than usual. Students will be dropped home. 

First Communion: Any children who have been Baptised Catholic are invited 

to participate in preparation to receive the Sacraments of Penance 

(Reconciliation) and Eucharist (First Communion). Parents and families inter-

ested in their children  preparing for the Sacraments should contact the Princi-

pal, Dean Savoia. 

Mark 7: 31-37 “He has done everything well. He even makes the deaf  

hear and the mute speak”     Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

Many thanks to Louise and Mar-

tin for organising a great camp, 

and to Graham, Peggy and Crissie 

for helping to run things. 


